
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that Charleston County Council will hold a public hearing 
on Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 5:00 p.m., in the Beverly T. Craven Council 
Chambers, Lonnie Hamilton, III Public Services Building, 4045 Bridge View 
Drive, North Charleston, SC prior to the final Council action being taken on an 
ordinance regulating the use of single use plastic carryout bags, plastic straws, 
and polystyrene/plastic foam products and promoting the use of reusable 
carryout bags and recyclable paper carryout bags and other matters relating 
thereto. 

 
Public comments, written and oral, are invited.  

 
Kristen L. Salisbury 
Clerk of Council 

 


